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8450 Oliver St., Niagara Falls, Ontario L2G 6Z2 Phone:  295 3732, Fax:  295 1221
Le mardi 5 septembre 2017
Tuesday September 5, 2017
Bonjour!
Dear Parent(s) or Guardian(s):

Welcome back to another exciting school year.  My name is Angela Colavecchia and I am very honoured to be your child’s teacher this year. Grade 5 is an exciting school year and this year we will be experiencing the majority of the year en français.  Throughout Term 1, Literacy (Oral, Reading and Writing) will be taught in French, while Math; Physical Education/Health and Religion will be taught in English.    In Term 2, Math; Gym and Religion will continue in English and other subjects such as Science, Social Studies, Language Art, Music and Drama will be taught in English as well, however, French will only occur for 42 minutes per day.   
I know this year will be an enjoyable and positive experience for both you and your child.  Hence, the following information should answer some of your questions and help make the upcoming year run smoothly.  

· Please notify the school or myself of any name, address, phone number or any other changes that may have occurred over the summer months.  

· Please notify me as soon as possible if your child has any new health concerns such as allergies, asthma, etc.

· Please feel free to call the school or write me a note in your child’s agenda if you have any questions or concerns regarding your child as I will also be using your child’s agenda and notes to communicate with you.  
· Please send in a pair of indoor running shoes and gym attire (non-uniform) for gym class.

· A reusable water bottle for personal use, boxes of Kleenex and plastic cutlery for classroom use would be greatly appreciated.

· A set of headphones for personal use when on the computers and laptops would be appreciated as well.

· An old sock would also be welcomed for your child’s personal whiteboard.

In addition, I will keep you informed via your child’s agenda and class notes regarding special activities, scholastic orders, due dates or field trips.  We will also have a class website http://colavecchia5fi.webstarts.com which will contain current and upcoming events, reminders, current learning goals, study sheets and practice ideas and additional websites to further assist in your child’s development in both numeracy and literacy.  
Our Open House will be taking place on Wednesday September 13th from 6pm-7:00pm.  In the meantime, a great FSL resource for students and parents can be found at http://cpf.ca or www.fslhomeworktoolbox.ca. 

If you have any questions or if you would like to speak to me before then, please feel free to call the school and I will be sure to return your call as soon as possible.  I look forward to working with your child and meeting you in person.

Merci et à bientot,

Madame Angela Colavecchia
